
 
 

 
 
The Application Process 
 
The application form should be accompanied by a letter of application. 
 
 
Completed applications should be marked ‘Confidential’ and returned to:  
The Headteacher, Millom School, Salthouse Road, Millom, Cumbria, LA18 5AB by 12.00noon on 
Thursday 23 March 2017 or via email to hr@millom.cumbria.sch.uk 
 


